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! One of the Middle States Language Arts goals that we have set for our school
| focuses on increasing writing opportunities for the students and improving

1 writing scores based on diocesan rubric standards. To assist with his effort, the
| faculty has set expected benchmarks for each grade and planned score

1 improvements over the next few years.

+ In August, a team of eight faculty members attended a professional development
1 workshop to learn the strategies of the Collin's Writing Method. They then
provided a whole-faculty in-service. Currently, all teachers are providing
opportunities within their classrooms to practice the first two types of writing
strategies, within this system. At faculty meetings, we are sharing grade level

examples, our successes and challenges, and opportunities to enhance writing
within our language arts classes
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Dates to Remember

Winter Uniforms Begin: Monday, Oct. 15, 2018
Picture Day: Thursday, October 18, 2018 (Winter Uniform Required)
Teacher Conferences / Early Dismissal: October 24, 25, 26
Letter from the Principal
Dear Families,

As the autumn weather begins to roll in, we find ourselves growing to meet the changes as they arrive at SJY.  To begin, our students will sport the regular St. Joseph School uniform beginning this week.  By definition, uniform, as a noun, is explained as dress of a distinctive design or fashion worn by members of a particular group and serving as a means of identification.  It is in this understanding that we respectfully revere our own St. Joseph School uniform and wear it with humility.  

Although some may simply view the articles of clothing that our students wear as just that – clothing, the importance of the meaning of those items may be overlooked.  The tradition of wearing a school uniform serves several important purposes-

· First, to identify – our school uniform reminds us and tells others that we are part of a greater community.  A community that shares ideals, beliefs, and values.  A community that wants to be recognized for the excellent way they represent those beliefs and values to others.  We want to belong!

· To show equality – we are all created by God in His image. That makes us all the same.  We learn and understand through the teachings of Jesus, His son, that we are many parts of one body.  As part of the student body of St. Joseph School, we wish to identify ourselves as a body that is made of many parts, working for the same mission.  We want to work together!
· Most importantly, to unify - as a school community our mission is to share in the building of God’s kingdom.  We do so by sharing in the belief that we keep Jesus Christ as the center of our daily work and activities.  We want to let everyone know we believe!
Those who want to be identified as a member of our school gladly don their uniform and give their best effort to be the “best version of themselves” every day to honor the name and identity of St. Joseph School.
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Blessings,

Mrs. Eck

Picture Day
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THURSDAY, OCTOBER 18 – WINTER UNIFORMS

Teacher Conferences Now Scheduled – Forms went home.
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Teacher conferences are now scheduled.  Please check your student’s backpack/folder for the gold form.  If you need to make a change to your day/time or if you did not return your conference request form, please contact Jen Danczyk at Danczyk@sjy.org.   Thank you.

Student Handbook – Read, Sign, Return
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 Please Return Signed Form ASAP
PIC Family Fun Event – Bowling and Laser Tag
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See flyer for more details.
Middle States News
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Book Fair
BOOK FAIR in 7 days!!  
Oct 22-26, 2018 
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45am Families arrive at St. Joseph School

6:00am Bus departs for New York City

10:00am Arrive in NYC at 51st Street & 8th Avenue
(Theatre District)

10:00am-5:45pm  Free time in NYC

5:45pm. ‘Board Bus at 51t Street & 5th Avenue

6:00pm. Depart New York City

10:00pm ‘Estimated arrival back at St. Joseph School

Tickets are being offered to St. Joseph School familics first.
There are only 55 seats available. Return the form below to reserve your
seat by October 29, 2018 to Jen Danczk. Tickets are non-refindable.
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St. Joseph School invites you to join us on a Bus Trip
to New York City on November 26, 2018
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· Our school’s CoinQuest Challenge has begun.  Make a change with 
your change and send in those coins All-For-Books!

· New! Help us bring smiles and joy to our community children in need 
by donating your gently used books or purchasing from the Fair for 
The Lehman Center & Children’s Home of York!  Refresh your home 
libraries while supporting a great cause! (Collection box located outside the library)

· Get involved!  In need of cashiers and general help for Family Night! 
Can you help? Sign-up at: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044fafae29a0fa7-book1
· The book fair is also available online from Oct 14 – Oct 31 at http://www.scholastic.com/bf/sjyorg
Thank you!  Contact Chair at lana_xyz@yahoo.com

See flyer for more details.
Sign-Up Genius

Click on this link to volunteer in the kitchen and recess: 

October:        https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044fafae29a0fa7-lunch4
November:    https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044fafae29a0fa7-lunch3
December:    https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044fafae29a0fa7-lunch5
Operation Graditude: Donations for our Troops

Donate unopened Halloween candy to our troops

November 1-8th
Bring your unopened candy in ziplock bags & drop it in the collection box in the lobby.  A handmade card or thank you note can be sent in addition to candy and will surely be appreciated by our troops. 

Questions can be directed to Service Project Chair: Christi Zelis at christiannwz@yahoo.com 

National School Lunch Week Contest 
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We are celebrating National School Lunch Week October 15-

19. Your child may participate in our coloring contest. Attached is
the template that your child’s teacher may have already shared.
Feel free to work on this at home if it was not completed in class.
Students should color their favorite lunch (from school or home...
no rules other than to return it end of day Wednesday, October
17th). The kitchen staff will judge all entries and award one winner
from each grade. Each of the winners will receive a pass for "Crazy
Socks and/or Hat Day" to be used on Tuesday, October 23rd.




In addition, we will have a trivia question posted at the front of the lunch line each day.   Students who buy lunch will be given a ticket to guess the answer.  It will be a numeric answer so the student closest to the correct answer will get a prize from our prize box.   Student winner will be announced during afternoon announcements and may pick up their prize the next morning during breakfast service. Please let me know if you have any questions! 

Yours in service of healthy, delicious food, 

Beth Fives 

St. Joseph School Mission Statement: St. Joseph School, York is an educational community, with Jesus as our cornerstone. We educate the whole child through academic excellence and faith preparation through the Roman Catholic tradition to enable our students to serve as Disciples of Christ in our global world.                
New York City Bus Trip 
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 IN THE LOOP       











    Winter Uniforms


                               �


   Lower Hall                                                                                            Upper Hall


  (Grades K-3)	                                                                                (Grades 4-6)








If you would like to Pre-order your photos:


VISIT: Mylifetouch.com


ENTER: Your Picture Day ID: LT318209Q0


ORDER: Select your package.





Orders must be placed by October 18 at 8 AM. You may send in physical order forms on picture day also.





If you have questions please contact Lifetouch at 1-717-545-6833 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:ltcustomerservice@lifetouch.com" \t "_blank" �ltcustomerservice@lifetouch.com�.





The Student Handbook can be found on the school website at: 


� HYPERLINK "https://www.sjyschool.com/student-handbook" �https://www.sjyschool.com/student-handbook� 





Parents, please read the student handbook, print the last page, sign and return it with your student to the school by October 19, 2018.   





Thank you.





Thursday, October 25


1:00-3:00 pm


$12 per person includes:


Unlimited glow bowling, shoe rental and unlimited laser tag games


See attached flyer for more details and to register!!





Upcoming Dates for the Book Fair





Monday, October 22-23:	 Student/Teacher Preview Day-No Sales





Tuesday, October 23:  5pm-8pm - Book Sales Kick-off!





Wednesday, October 24:	 12:15pm-4pm & 5pm-8pm 





Thursday, October 25:  12:15pm-4pm





Friday, October 26:  12:15pm-4pm














We look forward to seeing you and your family at our Book Fair! Remember, all purchases benefit our school library. Thank you for supporting our readers!








Have some news or a program you would like to share?





Please send your information to � HYPERLINK "mailto:gaito@sjy.org" �gaito@sjy.org�. 


All submissions are subject to approval and must be received one week prior to the next publication of the In the Loop to be considered.  


Thank you.








